March 10, 2023



Website: ssbc1604.com

Office: 210-626-2110
Email: ssbc1604@yahoo.com
2010 S. Loop 1604 E.- San Antonio, TX 78264 77826478264

Welcome!

We are so glad you are here! We are excited that you are worshipping with us today! We pray you receive a true blessing.

Sunday School Classes 9:30am

Children's Classes Youth Classes College & Career Class Adult Classes (mixed) 11am

Adult Class (mixed) Ladies Class

Sunday Services 9:30am & 11am

Spanish Church Hours

(Located in Building E) 9:30am Bible Study 11am Worship

Pastor—Bro David Rios (210)537-3230

Children's Church

We provide Children's church for children who are 4 years through 4th grade. Children's church begins when Bro. Albert dismisses them after Worship and is located in building C.

Children must be picked up by a parent immediately following the church service. They will not be released until a parent arrives.



From The Pastor

I, Albert Byrom and my wife Judy are honored to have been called here for over 23 years, ago. Our goal is to always do the will of our Lord Jesus Christ. If you wish to speak with us our numbers are; Bro. Albert-210-844-8510 and Sis. Judy-210-414-1604. Our days off are Mondays & Tuesdays.

Associate Pastor

Bro. Thomas Cantu (210)382-4564

Youth Ministry

Director-Gracie Flores (210) 606-3023

Children's Ministry

Director—Maria Villarreal (210) 382-1790

Wednesday Services

We have a meal from 5:30pm-6:30pm and services/classes are from 7pm-8pm.

Church Secretary

Feel free to contact Natalie Perez (the church secretary) at 210-289-4968. Leave a message and she will get back with you as soon as possible.

Nursery Hours

We provide a nursery for 3 years and under during all services.

Sundays -opens at 9:15am Wednesdays—opens at 6:45pm

Contact church secretary with questions or concerns.

Pastor's Personal Time

Please respect the Pastor's days off. He is off Mondays & Tuesdays. During this time if you need something, please contact the church secretary, Bro. Thomas or one of our deacons. Bro. Albert is available Wednesdays thru Sundays. Thank you.

Volunteers for Nursery If you are able to be placed on a volunteer list for helping in the nursery when we need extra help, please contact Natalie. You will need a background check to volunteer. This would be occasionally, not much at all. For the most part, we just need you to hold a baby.

Youth Event

We will have a get together following the 11:00 service, on Sunday March 17th. Contact Sister Gracie for more details.

Nursey Hiring

We are hiring in the church nursery. Please contact the church office if you would

Push Pay Designated Funds

The church very much appreciates the giving of our members and our friends, either in tithes or offerings. We have a set list of designated funds that are available for you to give to. They are: Tithes General/Offering Missions Vision/Building Fund Youth/Children Family Care Seasonal Funds (these will be available at specific times) Please, only designate to one of the above listed funds. Thank you

Ladies Social

The next ladies social will be Thursday, March 21 from 6-8pm. This is for ladies 18 years and up. We will have an Easter program. Please bring a dish that goes along with Easter. If you need a babysitter, contact the church office.

Push Pav

This is an alternate way to pay tithes and offerings. This is the most convenient format for the church. We highly encourage you to use this method. To begin, you can use the QR code that is provided or you can go on the church website and use the give button. You can also text 877-753-1968 to give.





You can also pay through the Pushpay App.

Wednesday Night Menu

Tater Tot Casserole Mixed Vegetables Salad Bar Dessert

We Need Greeters

We need greeters for both services. Greeters would need to be there by 9am for the 1st service or 10:40am for the 2nd service.

Please contact Clarice Lloyd (210-381-9387) for the first service and Esmeralda Rodriguez (210-421-6415) for the 2nd serviće.

Looking to Serve?

We have a lot of different areas in the church where we need help. If everyone just volunteered in one area large or small, it would make a tremendous difference. Contact the church office to see where God can use you.